
Metropolitan Edimn Company
y- Pcst Office Box 542

Reading Pennsylvania 19640
215 929-3601

Writer's Direct Dial Number

August 21, 1979

GQL 1058

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: R. W. Reid, Chief
Operating Reactor Branch No. 4
U.S. Nuclear Regulatorf' Co= mission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Cask Drop Analysis

This letter is in response to your letter of May 17, 1979, requesting
additional info.mation concerning the handling of heavy loadr within
the Fuel Handling Building. Specifically, Met-Ed vill cubmit an
analysis of loads and load height in the area north of the tracks.
Based on the analysis, Met-Ed may make changes to Technical Specification
change Request No. 38. Met-Ed will forward the above material by
December 21, 1979

Please note that Figure 1, submitted in our letter of January 31, 1978
(GQL 0147) can be substituted for FSAR Figure 9-18A which was deleted.

Sincerely,
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/ J. G. Herbein

, ,/ Vice President
Nuclear Operations
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